
Cranberry  Harbors  District
Mar. Roundtable
Slides from our March Roundtable are now posted at the link
below, along with the safety moment on energy drinks. Links
for  nominations  for  district  awards  are  contained  in  the
presentation, nominations are due April 15. Please remember
that additional guidance concerning implementation of the new
youth protection policy (effective Sep. 2023) may be provided
over the next few months. Also, our April Roundtable is moved
to April 12 due to Passover. Thanks for all you do for our
youth.
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